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August 15, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Letter of Reference – AQUANTUM CONSULTING 
 
 
Johnson Controls Canada LP (JCCLP), has contracted Aquantum Consulting to consult and advise at 
Bridgepoint Health Active Care Hospital (BPH) in Toronto. 
 
The JCCLP Services Contract at BPH reflects the Public Private Partnership (P3) model including 
onerous KPI’s and penalty regime. We have found Aquantum to be an extremely professional and 
reliable company. In addition to delivering excellent on time reports that consistently meet or exceed 
client expectations, Aquantum has provided our site with exceptional management support; allowing 
us to meet the expectations of our customer and client.  Aquantum has demonstrated their 
partnership in solution identification and resolution that we, as a P3 business, require from a 
contracted partner to mitigate penalty risk.  
 
I confidently recommend Aquantum as a professional and reliable consulting partner. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
Kind Regards 
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